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GRAHAM SUMMERS
The Theory and Practice of Group
Psychotherapy SAGE
The classic work on group
psychotherapy. The Theory and Practice
of Group Psychotherapy has been the
standard text in the ﬁeld for decades. In
this completely updated sixth edition,
Dr. Yalom and Dr. Leszcz draw on a
decade of new research as well as their
broad clinical wisdom and expertise.
Each chapter is revised, reﬂecting the
most recent developments in the ﬁeld.
There are new sections throughout,
including online group therapy, modern
analytic and relational approaches,
interpersonal neurobiology,
measurement-based care, culture and
diversity, psychological trauma, and
group therapy tailored for a range of
clinical populations. At once scholarly
and lively, this is the most up-to-date,
incisive, and comprehensive text
available on the practice of group

psychotherapy.
Handbook of Personality Disorders John
Wiley & Sons
The importance of conducting empirical
research for the future of
psychodynamics is presented in this
excellent new volume. In Handbook of
Evidence Based Psychodynamic
Psychotherapy: Bridging the Gap
Between Science and Practice, the
editors provide evidence that supports
this type of research for two primary
reasons. The ﬁrst reason concerns the
current marginalization of
psychodynamic work within the mental
health ﬁeld. Sound empirical research
has the potential to aﬃrm the important
role that psychodynamic theory and
treatment have in modern psychiatry
and psychology. The second reason that
research is crucial to the future of
psychodynamic work concerns the role
that systematic empirical investigations
can have in developing and reﬁning
eﬀective approaches to a variety of
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clinical problems. Empirical research
functions as a check on subjectivity and
theoretical alliances in on-going
attempts to determine the approaches
most helpful in working with patients
clinically. Handbook of Evidence Based
Psychodynamic Psychotherapy: Bridging
the Gap Between Science and Practice
brings together a panel of distinguished
clinician-researchers who have been
publishing their ﬁndings for decades.
This important new book provides
compelling evidence that
psychodynamic psychotherapy is an
eﬀective treatment for many common
psychological problems.
Child and Adolescent Psychotherapy
John Wiley & Sons
Get a feminist perspective on important
changes in psychoanalysis! Lesbians,
Feminism, and Psychoanalysis: The
Second Wave examines recent changes
in psychoanalysis that have opened the
door for new perspectives on same-sex
desire. Authors from a variety of
disciplines and theoretical orientations
combine feminism with psychoanalytic
and postmodern theories to celebrate
diversity in gender and sexual
experience. This collection of lesbianaﬃrmative writings addresses
transference and countertransference,
gender subjectivities, privilege and
racism, therapist homophobia, and
violence in lesbian relationships. In the
past decade, psychoanalysis has
undergone changes in clinical theory
that have led to views on human
sexuality that are less focused on what is
“normal” and therapy practices that
resist attempts to ﬁt individuals into
prescribed developmental models.
Lesbians, Feminism, and Psychoanalysis
presents a variety of backgrounds
(psychiatry, psychology, and social
work), analytic training (formal institute
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training, study groups, supervision), and
theoretical perspectives (selfpsychology, object relations, relational
psychoanalysis, feminist theory, queer
theory, postmodernism, Lacanian
theory) uniﬁed by the healing power of
psychoanalytically informed theory and
practice. The book is divided into three
sections—“Community: Personal and
Political,” “Ongoing Clinical Issues,” and
“New Thinking on Sexuality and
Gender,” addressing lesbian tomboy
development, the queering of relational
psychoanalysis, how attachment theory
and intersubjectivity can contribute to
newer gender theory, and including:
interviews with lesbian psychoanalytic
foremothers Joanne Spina, Lee Crespi,
and Judy Levitz Dr. Darla Bjork’s account
of her journey to becoming an openly
lesbian therapist contrasting views on
transference and countertransference
from gay and lesbian therapists and
much more! Lesbians, Feminism, and
Psychoanalysis: The Second Wave is an
essential practical resource for clinicians
and a vital classroom tool for academics
working in psychology, social work,
psychoanalysis, gender and women’s
studies, queer studies, and lesbian and
gay studies.
Lesbians, Feminism, and Psychoanalysis
Springer Science & Business Media
This authoritative work brings together
leading play therapists to describe stateof-the-art clinical approaches and
applications. The book explains major
theoretical frameworks and summarizes
the contemporary play therapy research
base, including compelling ﬁndings from
neuroscience. Contributors present
eﬀective strategies for treating children
struggling with such problems as
trauma, maltreatment, attachment
diﬃculties, bullying, rage, grief, and
autism spectrum disorder. Practice
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principles are brought to life in vivid case
illustrations throughout the volume.
Special topics include treatment of
military families and play therapy
interventions for adolescents and adults.
The Therapeutic Alliance Guilford
Publications
Torture, Psychoanalysis and Human
Rights contributes to the development of
that ﬁeld of study called ‘psycho-social’
that is presently more and more
committed to providing understanding of
social phenomena, making use of the
explicative perspective of
psychoanalysis. The book seeks to
develop a concise and integrated
framework of understanding of torture
as a socio-political phenomenon based
on psychoanalytic thinking, through
which diﬀerent dimensions of the subject
of study become more comprehensible.
Monica Luci argues that torture performs
a covert emotional function in society. In
order to identify what this function might
be, a proﬁle of ‘torturous societies’ and
the main psychological dynamics of
social actors involved – torturers,
victims, and bystanders – are drawn
from literature. Accordingly, a wideranging description of the
phenomenology of torture is provided,
detecting an inclusive and recurring
pattern of key elements. Relying on
psychoanalytic concepts derived from
diﬀerent theoretical traditions, including
British object relations theories,
American relational psychoanalysis and
analytical psychology, the study
provides an advanced line of conceptual
research, shaping a model, whose aim is
tograsp the deep meaning of key
intrapsychic, interpersonal and group
dynamics involved in torture. Once a
suﬃciently coherent understanding has
been reached, Luci proposes using it as
a groundwork tool in the human rights
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ﬁeld to re-think the best strategies of
prevention and recovery from posttorture psychological and social
suﬀering. The book initiates a dialogue
between psychoanalysis and human
rights, showing that the proposed
psychoanalytic understanding is a viable
conceptualisation for expanding thinking
of crucial issues regarding torture, which
might be relevant to human rights and
legal doctrine, such as the responsibility
of perpetrators, the reparation of victims
and the question of ‘truth’. Torture,
Psychoanalysis and Human Rights is the
ﬁrst book to build a psychoanalytic
theory of torture from which
psychological, social and legal
reﬂections, as well as practical aspects
of treatment, can be mutually derived
and understood. It will appeal to
psychoanalysts, psychoanalytic
psychotherapists and Jungians, as well
as scholars of politics, social work and
justice, and human rights and
postgraduate students studying across
these ﬁelds.
Family Treatment of Personality
Disorders John Wiley & Sons
Includes proceedings of the 54th-55th
annual meetings of the association,
1946-47 and proceedings of meetings of
various regional psychological
associations.
Oxford Textbook of Psychotherapy
Guilford Press
Now available in paperback. In this
volume, theoretical frames, modalities,
and applicationsare examined for
Interpersonal/Humanistic/Existentialpsyc
hotherapy. Topics range from "Culturally
SensitivePsychotherapy with Children" to
"Spiritually Sensitive Therapy"
and"Existential Treatment with HIV/AIDS
clients."
The Wiley-Blackwell Handbook of Family
Psychology Jason Aronson
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This unique handbook covers the
consensuses and controversies
surrounding traditional and
nontraditional psychotherapeutic
methodologies as related to individuals
and speciﬁc subpopulations. It is the
most comprehensive, integrative
resource available to the graduate level
student and to the practicing clinician.
New Directions in Interpreting the Millon
Clinical Multiaxial Inventory-III (MCMI-III)
Routledge
The essential guide to successful couples
therapy at every stage ofthe lifecycle A
variety of therapeutic interventions can
help couples developthe tools for a
successful relationship. Yet many
practitionersbegin seeing couples
without extensive training in couples
work. Toﬁll this gap in their therapeutic
repertoires, noted couplestherapist
Michele Harway brings together other
well-known expertsin marriage and
family therapy to oﬀer the Handbook of
CouplesTherapy, a comprehensive guide
to the study and practice of
couplestherapy. The book's chapters
provide a variety of perspectives
alongdevelopmental, theoretical, and
situational lines. Recognizing theneed for
clinically proven, evidence-based
approaches, chaptersprovide detailed
coverage of the most eﬀective treatment
modes.Couples at diﬀerent stages of the
lifecycle feature prominently inthe text,
as do relevant special issues and
treatment approachesfor each stage.
Subjects covered include: Premarital
counseling from the PAIRS perspective
(an extensivecurriculum of interventions
for premarital couples) The ﬁrst years of
marital commitment Couples with young
children Couples with adolescents
Therapy with older couples Same sex
couples A variety of theoretical
approaches, includingCognitive-
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Behavioral, Object Relational, Narrative,
Integrative,and Feminist and Contextual
Special issues and situations, including
serious illness,physical aggression,
addiction, inﬁdelity, and
religious/spiritualcommitments or
conﬂicts Providing a diverse set of
treatment approaches suited to
workingwith a wide range of adult
populations, the Handbook of
CouplesTherapy is an essential resource
for mental healthprofessionals working
with couples.
Psychodynamic Therapy Guilford Press
This book oﬀers a helping hand to
trainees wishing to make the transition
to the next level in their counseling and
psychotherapy training. With wideranging content closely aligned to actual
practice, this intermediate level text
covers the research-informed skills,
interventions, processes and issues that
students need to know once they’ve
covered the basics. It includes speciﬁc
techniques from diﬀerent therapeutic
orientations, how to tailor the skills or
approach used to the speciﬁc client
problem, case conceptualization and
management, therapeutic alliance;
establishing and exploring the
relationship, ethics, multidisciplinary
working, and how to deal with situations
such as silence, crying, and aggression.
Integrating cognitive, behavioral,
person-centered/experiential and
psychodynamic approaches, the author
provides research-informed practical
instructions on how to deliver therapy
and includes extracts from counseling
sessions to demonstrate the skills in
action.
Handbook of Evidence-Based
Psychodynamic Psychotherapy Wiley
Starting with the Foreword by Daniel
Siegel, MD, the Handbook demonstrates
in superb detail how you can combine
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EMDR’s information processing approach
with family systems perspectives and
therapy techniques. An impressive and
needed piece of work, Handbook of
EMDR and Family Therapy Processes
provides a clear and comprehensive
bridge between individual and family
therapies.
Diverse Bodies, Diverse Practices John
Wiley & Sons
A Practical, Hands-on Reference for
Professionals, Students and Researchers
Developed under the auspices of Dr.
Florence W. Kaslow, one of the world's
best known experts in the ﬁeld of
psychotherapy, this ground-breaking
work is the ﬁrst and only reference to
provide a detailed analysis of the four
major psychotherapy approaches-in both
theory and in practice. Each expertly
edited volume is organized by speciﬁc
client populations: children, adolescents
and young adults, adults, families and
couples, and groups - allowing the
reader to compare each approach and
focus on those speciﬁc populations and
approaches that suit their studies or
practice. Comprehensive yet practical,
each volume addresses the major
psychological and emotional
disturbances that each psychotherapy
approach is most eﬀective in treating
and provides realistic case examples
that bring each approach to life - making
this a truly hands-on reference for
practitioners, students, and researchers.
Volume 1: Psychodynamic/Object
Relations, Jeﬀrey J. Magnavita, PhD,
Volume Editor, Connecticut Center for
Short Term Dynamic Psychotherapy
Volume 2: Cognitive-Behavioral
Approaches, Terence Patterson, EdD,
Volume Editor, University of San
Francisco Volume 3: Interpersonal /
Humanistic / Existential, Robert F.
Massey, PhD, and Sharon Davis Massey,
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PhD, Volume Editors, Seton Hall
University Volume 4: Integrative/Eclectic,
Jay L. Lebow, PhD, Volume Editor, The
Family Institute at Northwestern
University
Handbook of Psychodynamic
Approaches to Psychopathology
Springer
This unique reference surveys current
theoretical and empirical advances in
understanding individual diﬀerences in
narcissistic personality, as well as the
latest perspectives on controversies in
the ﬁeld. Wide-ranging expert coverage
examines the many manifestations of
narcissism, including grandiose,
vulnerable, communal, and collective
varieties. Narcissism’s etiology, the role
of social media culture in its
maintenance and ampliﬁcation, and the
complex phenomena of narcissistic
leadership, spirituality, friendship, and
love are just a snapshot of topics that
are examined. The book’s section on
intrapersonal processes delves into how
the narcissistic mind works, as well as
how narcissists feel about themselves
and their peers. It also investigates
narcissists’ grasp of emotions. Chapters
explore associated personality traits and
numerous other important correlates of
narcissistic personality. New approaches
to research, assessment methods, and
opportunities for intervention—both
immediate and long-term, are discussed
throughout. In addition, trait narcissism
is examined in an even-handed manner
that incorporates state-of-the-art
research into antecedents and
consequences (both good and bad) of
narcissistic personality. Among the
topics in the Handbook: What separates
narcissism from self-esteem? A socialcognitive perspective. The many
measures of grandiose narcissism.
Parents’ socialization of narcissism in
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children. What do narcissists know about
themselves? Exploring the bright spots
and blind spots of narcissists’ selfknowledge. Understanding and
mitigating narcissists’ low empathy.
Interpersonal functioning of narcissistic
individuals and implications for
treatment engagement. Oﬀering
nuanced analysis of a particularly timely
subject, The Handbook of Trait
Narcissism is fascinating and informative
reading for psychologists and
psychology students, as well as scholars
in anthropology, sociology, economics,
political scientists, and more.
Comprehensive Handbook of
Psychotherapy, 4 Volume Set John Wiley
& Sons
Now available in paperback. In this
volume, diﬀerent approaches to
Psychodynamic/Object Relations
approaches are examined. It covers the
important issues in the ﬁeld, with topics
ranging from "psychodynamic
psychotherapy with undergraduate and
graduate students" to "a relational
feminist psychodynamic approach to
sexual desire" to "psychodynamic/object
relations group therapy with
shizophrenic patients."
Comprehensive Handbook of
Psychotherapy, 4 Volume Set John
Wiley & Sons
This state-of-the-art book presents
research-based practice guidelines that
clinicians of any orientation can use to
optimize the therapeutic alliance.
Leading proponents of the major
psychotherapeutic approaches explain
just what a good alliance is, how to
create it, and how to recognize and
repair alliance ruptures. Applications in
individual, group, couple, and family
therapy are explored; case examples
vividly illustrate the concepts and
techniques. Links between the quality of
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the alliance and client outcomes are
elucidated. A section on training ﬁlls a
major gap in the ﬁeld, reviewing proven
strategies for helping therapists to
develop key relationship-building skills.
Unifying Psychotherapy John Wiley &
Sons Incorporated
This comprehensive reference, edited by
one of the leading experts in the ﬁeld,
assimilates the newest and most
eﬀective treatment techniques for the
personality disorders. Each chapter is
written by leading scholars in the
Cognitive-Behavior, Humanistic and
Integrative theoretical models. In
addition to a detailed case example in
each chapter, additional case studies are
integrated and used throughout.
Handbook of Families and Health
Hachette UK
Enduring Change in Eating Disorders
provides a unique perspective on the
successful treatment of eating disorders,
which are among the most debilitating
and recalcitrant psychiatric diseases.
Unique in the ﬁeld, this book details
eﬀective Structural Family Therapy with
qualitative follow-ups of up to 20 years.
A practical approach providing concrete
tools to the clinician to creating change
that holds over time with bulimia,
anorexia, and compulsive overeating.
The text draws on cases from the
author's practice of over twenty-ﬁve
years and follows his approach in the
theoretical tradition of Intensive
Structural Family Therapy (IST).
Chapters discuss the nature and
signiﬁcance of eating disorders, a review
of current treatment approaches, and
the importance of the family in the
therapeutic process. Cases of eating
disorders in youths and adults are
provided as well as instances of bulimia,
anorexia, and compulsive overeating.
Three appendices provide the reader
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with information regarding the scientiﬁc
basis of the IST model, the eﬀectiveness
of the approach in treating conditions
other than eating disorders and
preventing eating disorders.
Comprehensive Handbook of
Psychotherapy,
Psychodynamic/Object Relations
John Wiley & Sons
What is multicultural psychotherapy?
How do we integrate issues of gender,
class and sexual orientation in
multicultural psychotherapy? Race,
Culture and Psychotherapy provides a
thorough critical examination of
contemporary multiculturalism and
culturalism, including discussion of the
full range of issues, debates and
controversies that are emerging in the
ﬁeld of multicultural psychotherapy.
Beginning with a general critique of race,
culture and ethnicity, the book explores
issues such as the notion of interiority
and exteriority in psychotherapy, racism
in the clinical room, race and
countertransference conﬂicts, spirituality
and traditional healing issues.
Contributors from the United States,
Britain and Canada draw on their
professional experience to provide
comprehensive and balanced coverage
of the following subjects: critical
perspectives in race and culture in
psychotherapy governing race in the
transference racism, ethnicity and
countertransference intersecting gender,
race, class and sexual orientation
spirituality, cultural healing and
psychotherapy future directions Race,
Culture and Psychotherapy will be of
interest not only to practicing
psychotherapists, but also to students
and researchers in the ﬁeld of mental
health and anyone interested in gaining
a better understanding of psychotherapy
in a multicultural society.
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Twenty-First Century Psychotherapies
Wiley
The ﬁeld of neuroendocrinology has
extended from the initial interest in the
hypothalamic control of pituitary
secretion to embrace multiple reciprocal
interactions between the central nervous
system (CNS) and endocrine systems in
the coordination of homeostasis and
various physiological responses from
adaptation to disease. Most recently,
epigenetic mechanisms were recognized
for their role in the development of the
neuroendocrine axes as well as in the
mediation of gene-environment
interactions in stress-related psychiatry
disorders.
Handbook of Couples Therapy John Wiley
& Sons
A cutting-edge anthology that opens the
door for emergent voices from African
American, Indigenous, Latin American,
and Asian embodiment traditions to
transform the ﬁeld of somatics The
notion of “body” that underlies most
available writings about somatic theories
and practices often assumes a universal
normality of structure and function that
has now come into question. In this
collection, viewpoints grounded in
neural, hormonal, gender, and
physiological diversities challenge
convention and open up a more inclusive
world of somatics for psychotherapy and
many forms of bodywork. The authors
embody these diﬀerences and have
developed their particular somatic
practices out of direct experience. Their
narratives oﬀer new approaches to the
transformation of our social order’s
bodily roots enabling a healing of the
recurrent traumas of the past. Covering
topics such as the autistic body-mind,
how the human body is both shaped by
and shapes contemporary society, and
somatic psychotherapy as a trustworthy
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resource for healing within the African
American community, these poignant
essays will help students and
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practitioners of somatics broaden the
scope and eﬃcacy of their therapeutic
practices.
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